







6th May, 2014
Dear Parents,
I hope you all had an enjoyable weekend. Just to update you on events taking place in the school.
· We wish our 5th and 6th class boys the best of luck in the Primary Schools Football Final against Newmarket B.N.S. The game is on in Rathcoole at 12.50p.m. We invite as many as possible to come along and support the team.
· This Saturday our second class pupils will be making their First Holy Communion. We wish the children a very happy memorable day.     As you know refreshments for the children and their families will be served in the Girls’ School after the ceremony.  If you are available to help out on the day you may contact the school as quickly as you can.
· Our second golf lesson is taking place today.  We hope the kids enjoy the session.  The cost is €2 per week.
· We remind you that the used clothes collection is taking place on May 21st. The clothes collection company will also take old books (not school books or magazines). You may start sending in these items from now on.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our 5th and 6th class pupils are doing very well at their running programme.  We wish them continued success in their endeavour.  If any parents would like to join us, please let us know and we will put on a text list, to let you know when it is on.
· Our Parents Association will be holding their Annual Church Gate Collection on May 24th and 25th.  They are holding a meeting in the school on Wed  May 14th at 8p.m. to discuss the arrangements for this.  We encourage as many people as possible to attend.
· Don’t forget to follow us on twitter at  @colmansbns.   Log on to our school website www.stcolmansbnskanturk.com to see what is happening.
We thank you for your continued support and commitment in the school.
Is mise le meas,
_____________________
Eilish Finnegan,
Principal.
